
Hinsdale Conservation Commission – Meeting notes November 1, 2023 - FINAL 

 

Attendees: Sarah Bomba, Carl Britt, Gordon Schofield, Mike Carrier, Nicki Ebbighausen 

Excused: TJ Such, Sharron Smith 

7:02 pm – Meeting called to order by Sarah Bomba 

• Approval of October meeting minutes – motion by Nicki to accept as read,   
seconded by Carl. All in favor. 

• Received mail:  

o Announcement for NHACC annual meeting on 11/04/23. Due to the short 
notice, no members will be attending.  

o NHACC 2024 membership dues request in the amount of $250. Nicki will 
submit the payment request to the Town Hall.  

• Laurie Callahan of ARLAC will be at our December meeting to discuss the water 
chestnut harvest that took place on the Connecticut River on 10/18/23.  

• Kate Buckman of the Connecticut River Conservancy attended the Selectboard 
meeting on 10/30/23 and will be forwarding her powerpoint presentation to Mike 
to share with the group.  

• 7:27 pm- Motion to adjourn by Carl, seconded by Sarah. All in favor.                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Nicki Ebbighausen, Hinsdale Conservation Commission Secretary  


